Route 1

Kimbserly,Idaho 83341

April 19,1967

Dr. William Mayer-Oakes
University of Manitoba
Dept. of Anthropology
Winnipeg, Canada

Dear Bill:

Thank you so very much for the papers you sent. They make
me feel so inadequate in my writing. You are a very keen observer,

This will be just a short note, for I plan to attend the
meeting at Ann Arbor and will see you there. Please bring a samnrle
of the material, as I would be delighted to see it and discuss it
with you,

Will be looking forward to seeing the casts that Bob Bell made
and 1t wlll be great to compare them with the Bird points,

Hope to see you Soon.

Sincerely yours,

Don Z. Crabtree ' /
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